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NOTICE OF INVITATION FOR THE FMA 5 LOCAL CHIEF EXECUTIVE SUMMIT

1 message

FMAS Secretariat <fma5.gov@gmail.com> Mon, Jul 17, 2023 at 12:42 PM
To: LGU LIBERTAD <lIgulibertad.mayor@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Antonette
Herdiles <antonetteherdiles4@gmail.com>, PCSD - Office of Executive Director <oed@pcsd.gov.ph>, Gerona Rosanette
<rosanettegerona05@gmail.com>, saldajenorowel9@gmail.com, Provicial Fisheries Office Antique
<pfo.antique@bfar.da.gov.ph>, bmayo.msifarmc@gmail.com, adfantique@yahoo.com, gale' <a9237705@yahoo.com>,
rosanmic@yahoo.com

Good day!

Please be informed that the FMA 5 Municipal Executive Summit will be conducted simultaneously with the
USAID Fish Right Program activities entitled PAGSARAYEN: Celebrating Calamianes Journey towards
Sustainable Fisheries on July 27-28, 2023, in Coron, Palawan.

As per the discussion at the last Management Board Meeting, you are requested to participate in the said
activity. Further, the dress code on the night of July 28, 2023, during the Pagsarayen is Barong Tagalog for male
and Filipiniana for female participants. Please also note that check-in time is 2:00 PM on July 26, 2023, and
check-out time is on July 29, 2023, at 12:00 noon.

The FMA 5 Municipal Executive Summit aims to foster collaboration, knowledge sharing, and meaningful
discussions on various fisheries management and conservation themes in FMA 5. Please see the attached
program of activities for your reference.

Should you have clarifications, please contact Ms. Mary Rose C. Martin at fmred.mimaropa@bfar.da.gov.ph or
09128374818. We hope to receive your response by July 19, 2023, so we can make the necessary
arrangements.

Thank you very much, and we look forward to your positive response to our invitation.

Sincerely yours,

FMA 5 Secretariat
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ﬂ Program_PAGSARAYEN and FMA 5 Executive Summit.docx.pdf
50K

ﬂ Notice of Invitation_FMA 5 Executive Summit.docx.pdf
204K
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